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SOLAR VICTORIA SURVEY  
FOR ZERO EMISSION VEHICLE DEALERS ONLY 

22 June 2022 
 
 
To: VIC AADA MEMBERS 
 
Solar Victoria would like to hear from participating Victorian Dealers about the State 
Government’s Zero Emission Vehicle (ZEV) program. They would like feedback about your 
experiences as a Dealer in the industry through a quick survey.    
 

The survey will take less than 5 minutes to complete. Please share your thoughts about:    

• your organisation 

• the impact the ZEV subsidy has had on ZEV sales   

• issues or barriers impacting your ability to sell ZEVs   

• the program, including resources and support offered by Solar Victoria    

 

Click on the link to start the survey. 
 
For full details on the ZEV Subsidy, or any questions, visit the information page for ZEV traders 
or contact them directly: 
 

Solar Victoria 
P 1300 376 393 

E zevsubsidy@team.solar.vic.gov.au  

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact: 

Brian Savage 
CHIEF OPERATING OFFICER 
Australian Automotive Dealer Association Ltd. 
E: bsavage@aada.asn.au 
M: +61 418 377 594 

https://solarvictoria.getfeedback.com/r/FNtictPQ/d4bff771-0a01-43ae-9f81-32be577a112d
https://www.solar.vic.gov.au/information-zero-emissions-vehicle-zev-traders
mailto:zevsubsidy@team.solar.vic.gov.au
mailto:bsavage@aada.asn.au

